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    Headteacher: Mr B Cassidy
     St. George’s Road, Wallasey, Wirral CH45 3NF
     Tel: 0151 638 6014  Fax: 0151 638 8025
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1st May 2019

Year 4 Residential - reminder

Dear Parents/Carers,

All year four children who are attending the residential on Tuesday 7th May MUST arrive at school for 7.10am on the day. This will give us enough time to carry out all the necessary checks before the coaches leave at 7.30am.

To make things easier we would like children to enter through the car park and head towards the centenary garden with their bags rather than go to the usual year 4 entrance. A member of staff will meet them there and direct them into their groups.

Please make sure the children can carry their own bags – small wheeled suitcases are fine.  All children will be taking part in kayaking on the first day so please make sure they are wearing clothes and shoes which they can get wet (not jeans) and have easy access to a bag with dry clothes in.

No sweets are allowed on the trip (either on the coach or in their rooms) but children can bring water and healthy snack for the journey.

All medication must be clearly labelled with the child’s name, the dosage and when it should be given. This should be given to a member of the year 4 staff on arrival at school.

Parents and carers are very welcome to stay until we have left but we would ask that you leave the children once they are in the playground and wait on the pavement opposite school to avoid congestion.

The coaches are due to arrive back at approximately 5pm on Wednesday 8th May. We would ask that parents do not park on the school side of St George’s Road as we need space for the coaches to pull up and for children to leave safely.

In order to keep the children safe we would ask that all parents wait on the playground until the coaches have been emptied of luggage and then your child will be brought to you. You may then collect your child’s luggage and leave.

The kit list is with this letter and the link to the parent presentation on the school website is: 
http://www.stgeorges.wirral.sch.uk/page/school-trips/37519

Thank you for your assistance and we look forward to seeing everyone on Tuesday!

Year Four Team
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